S&P HAS ANEGATIVE OUTLOOK ON THE U.S. RATING

STANDARD

Standard & Poor's move to strip the United States of its AAA ratings; a move that suggests the country has less room to boost
growth in her economy. Though there is another move toward job creation, there is a 1/3 chance that the economy will slump further in the next six months.
Read the original article here: S&P's Chambers: U.S. rating cut means fiscal room limited
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